

HOLY FAMILY CHURCH BELL CHIMES

Bells have long been part of Catholic tradition. When people hear church bells ringing their hearts are lifted and they are inspired to turn their thoughts to God. The sound of church bells can draw communities together and signal a tone of oneness.

At this year's Easter Vigil the Holy Family Church Bell Chimes sounded the Gloria from the steeple tower for the first time in over five years. "Alleluia, Alleluia,

He is Risen!"

The newly installed digital carillon system will ring out the Sunday morning call to Mass and the daily Angelus- morning, noon and evening. All will hear the joyful pealing bells of a wedding as well as the respectful tolling of a funeral. Traditional seasonal melodies will become part of the special liturgies here at Holy Family once more.

If you wish to take part in the bringing back of the bell chimes to Holy Family you may do so by making a donation to help defray the \$7000.00 cost of this special project. Your financial gift in any amount will be gratefully appreciated.

You may make your donation payable to Holy Family Church, P.O. Box 56, Keyport, NJ 07735, by mail, by placing it in the regular Sunday collection basket, or in person at the parish office. Please include your full name and address with the donation.

Thank you and God bless you for your consideration in bringing the **Sound of Music** back to Holy Family Church!

	Sincerely yours in Christ, Fr. Mark Devlin	
	cut along dotted line	
	Bell Chime Donation	
Name	Phone No.:	
Address		1

Donations may be placed in the collection basket, dropped off at the Rectory Office, or mailed to Holy Family Church, P.O. Box 56, Keyport, NJ 07735. Please make checks payable to *Holy Family Church*.

Amount of Donation \$